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Brooke Grace

From: Brooke Grace
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 2:33 PM
To: dkhbuilder@gmail.com
Subject: TNR155154.05 - Wilder PD Lot 56 - Notice of Coverage

Good AŌernoon,  
 
Coverage under the Construction General Permit (CGP) has been issued for the above-referenced project and 
is associated with CGP tracking number TNR155154.05. Please note we will not be mailing a Notice of 
Coverage (NOC) for CGP coverage for subsequent primary operators, and that active coverage status can be 
verified on the DataViewer.  The DataViewer record for this specific coverage can be found by going to: 
 
https://dataviewers.tdec.tn.gov/dataviewers/f?p=2005:34051:28097372631651:::34051:P34051_PERMIT_NU
MBER:TNR155154.05 
 
Please submit future CGP applications directly to DWR.MEFO.Permits@tn.gov. 

 

Issuance of this NOC does not imply that the permittee has any other development authorizations, including rights or 
expectations of approval for any other permits, authorizations, or coverages, either federal, state, or local. CGP coverage 
does not delineate or authorize impact to waters of the state. Coverage under the CGP cannot be used by permittees as 
a relevant factor in the review and approval and issuance of any other TDEC permits, authorizations, or coverages, 
including but not limited to other NPDES permits, Aquatic Resource Alteration Permits, engineering plans approval, or 
wastewater disposal issues. Proceeding with construction prior to resolution of any other regulatory requirement is at 
your own risk. 

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Brooke Grace 
AdministraƟve Services Assistant 
Division of Water Resources 
Memphis Environmental Field Office 
8383 Wolf Lake Drive 
BartleƩ, TN 38133 
901-378-3646 (cell) 

 
Had a recent experience with TDEC?  Take our TDEC customer service survey. 
 


